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This Month’s Meeting will be on

February 21 @ Firehouse #14

1875 Dublin Blvd. 80918 , from 7 to 9
pm

        The topic of last month’s meeting was
Botany of a Bonsai Tree. In order to care for
bonsai trees it is important to understand how a
tree grows, understand the root system and the
growth of branches on a particular tree. It is
important for bonsai enthusiasts to have a
working knowledge of botany as it pertains to
our hobby.

        In this week’s meeting we are going to
discuss our upcoming events for the year. Also
club membership fees are due. Membership fees
are $25 for an individual member and $35 for a
couple. Please pay in cash or make checks out
to Pikes Peak Bonsai Society.
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